
Bluffview School Board of Directors
Notice of Date Change

6/6/22

The initially scheduled BMS Board meeting on June 16th, 2022 Bluffview Board meeting has
been advanced by one week.

It will take place at 6:00 pm on Thursday, June 9th, 2022.  The meeting will be in the Bluffview
bandroom as usual.

There will not be a June Finance Committee meeting.


